
	

	

Dear	Sir,	

I	would	like	to	thank	CBS	for	their	professionalism	in	regard	to	taking	care	of	our	
copy	and	printing	needs.			I	have	found	that	the	personnel	that	we	have	dealt	with	
have	been	both	courteous	and	knowledgeable.		I	would	like	to	point	out	that	it	was	
obvious	that	Jim	Parker	was	concerned	about	making	our	ministry	successful	and	
strived	to	keep	the	cost	in	line	with	what	we	where	able	to	spend.		My	thanks	to	the	
staff	in	this	organization	and	we	will	continue	to	seek	your	services	when	the	need	
arises.			

Sincerely,		

	 Clay	Perkins,	

	 Vice	President,	

	 Perkins	Partnership	Ministry	

	 1125	Judson	Plaza,	Ste	182	

Longview,	Texas	75601				

903.236.9839	

903.236.5347	fax	

www.ppmhasit.org	

ppmhasit@gmail.com		


